
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Let s Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

Original Message 
From: MORITZ christineandchrismoritz
Sent: February 5, 2019 11:20 PM
To: Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; doug.ford@pc.ola.org; minister.mto@ontario.ca
Cc: letsrememberadam@gmail.com
Subject: Let s Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

Hello,

As a mother of two in the Region of Waterloo I am very concerned at the lack of diligence people have for school buses.
We need to in-still fear in every driver that fails to stop for a school bus. The only way we can do that is by holding
people accountable for failing to stop. These are our children, our future. Please take into consideration the need for

stop arm cameras on school buses.

Christine

Sent from my iPhone
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